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Support Services Committee
26 February 1996

                
Irvine, 26 February 1996  -  At a Special Meeting of the Support Services 
Committee of North Ayrshire Council at 3.30 p.m.

Present
David O’Neill, Patrick Browne, James Clements, John Donn, Elliot Gray, Margaret 
Highet, James Jennings, David Munn and George Steven.

In Attendance
The Head of Corporate Business, the Head of Accountancy Services and a 
Corporate Policy Officer (Marjorie Hewitt).

Chair
Mr. O’Neill in the Chair.

Apologies for Absence
Stewart Dewar.

1. Revenue Budget 1996/97

Submitted report by the Director of Financial Services, copies of which had previously been 
circulated, presenting details of the Revenue Budget for Support Services for 1996/97 together 
with proposed savings to meet Central Government’s Capping Criteria.

On the basis of the report the Committee agreed (a) to approve the detailed Revenue 
Estimates for each service; (b) to approve the package of saving measures required to meet 
Central Government’s Capping Criteria; and (c) to refer the Estimates to the Corporate Strategy 
Committee for inclusion in an overall Estimates package to be presented to North Ayrshire Council 
on 5 March 1996.

The Meeting ended at 3.32 p.m.


